
 

Parent Input Video 
All parents are encouraged to email us a video message about their son. We will sort these 
by cabins and share them with your son’s counselor. The personal connection achieved 
through hearing and seeing you speak about your son will enhance our staff’s ability to 
connect even better with your son (2 minutes max length).  
 
SUGGESTIONS FOR A SUCCESSFUL VIDEO:  

●​ Find a quiet, private space without distractions and background noise and we find it 
better if the boys are not aware of this video.  

●​ Hold the phone LANDSCAPE 
●​ Share your son’s common behaviors and demeanor.  
●​ How do you think he will adapt to camp?  
●​ Is your son nervous about anything specific regarding camp? 
●​ Does he have any habits you think would be good for us to know? 
●​ Is there anything specific you would like us to work on or achieve with your son this 

summer?  
●​ What do you do to soothe him in times of stress? 

 
EMAIL YOUR VIDEO TO OUR ADMIN TEAM AT: 
parents@kawaga.com 
Subject line: “camper’s name”: Parent Input Video  
 
Due Date: May 25th  
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